MEMORANDUM

 

TO: Deans, Chairs, Directors, and Coordinators

FROM: Mike Duffy, Chair


Teaching Effectiveness Committee

DATE: 15 November 1995

SUBJECT: Considerations in Implementing Peer Review Procedures and  Instrument

 

Faculty Senate Resolution #93-44 (approved by the Chancellor on 8 February 1994) established peer classroom observation procedures and a peer classroom observation instrument.  While the Faculty Senate procedures create the basic structure for a peer classroom observation process, there are some implementing procedures which need to be established in order to begin the in-classroom peer observation process.

 

After consulting with the Chair of the Faculty, we along with the Subcommittee on Developing Training for Peer Classroom Observation (members: Janna Brendell, Dot Clayton, and Brenda Kurz) want to inform units, using the Faculty Senate approved procedures, of areas where a unit needs to specify its implementing procedures.  The specific areas which we have identified are appended to this memorandum.  If in your start-up process you identify others, we would appreciate you sharing that information with the Teaching Effectiveness Committee.

 

Many units are incorporating the in-classroom peer observation procedures into their codes, while other are not.  We suggest an initial, brief written description of these implementing decisions, along with whatever other documentation you plan to provide to the faculty members.  The decisions being suggested in the attachment regarding the implementation of the Faculty Senate’s in-classroom observation process do not require the approval by your vice chancellor.  Please remember, however, that if a unit modifies the Faculty Senate approved procedures or instrument, or creates its own procedures or instrument, those modifications or changes must be approved by the appropriate vice chancellor.

 

Please share this information with the Chairs of the Unit Personnel Committees.

 

Thank you.                                           

 

attachment

 

cc:

Don Sexauer, Chair of the Faculty

 

Tinsley E. Yarbrough, Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic  Affairs

 

James A. Hallock, Vice Chancellor for Health Sciences

 

Teaching Effectiveness Committee Members
